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2 March, 2023 

Dear candidate,  

I am delighted that you have requested an application pack, and are considering whether you wish to further 

your career here with us at Wroxall Primary School. 

Wroxall is a small village primary school with five mixed-age classes. We pride ourselves on our CARE values 

(Challenge, Achievement, Resilience and Enjoyment) and are seeking a candidate who shares our vision. We 

were recently inspected by OFSTED who validated the school’s self-assessment and judged the school to be 

‘good’ for: Behaviour and attitudes, personal development, leadership and management and Early years 

provision. We are now working to ensure that the quality of education effectively meets the needs of all 

learners in all subjects. 

Wroxall Primary School is an exciting place to be, a school focused on moving forward with the best outcomes 

for children at the heart of all we do. This role is a great opportunity for someone who is keen: to develop 

their skills; progress their career; motivate and inspire children and embody our vision of providing the very 

best for each and every pupil. We are seeking an excellent individual who has energy, enthusiasm, drive and 

dedication to join our team and truly make a difference to future outcomes for our children.  

The role currently advertised will involve working across the school, delivering high-quality PE. Working as 

part of a supportive, hardworking and encouraging team, opportunities to access quality CPD will be given. 

The school is a reflective environment where you will be expected to contribute to a strong team ethos.   

There may be additional hours available to the right candidate as a Learning Support Assistant; this will be 

discussed at interview depending on qualifications and experience. 

Please read the Job Description and Person Specification carefully and complete the application form giving 

as much relevant information as you can. 

Visits to the school are highly recommended. Please do feel welcome to contact the school office via email 

or phone to arrange this. Thank you for taking the time to enquire about the opportunity to join our 

welcoming and dedicated team. 

I look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lynn Torrance 

Headteacher  
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The application process 

In the recruitment pack you will find a person specification and job description as well as an application form 

and equality monitoring form. Please complete and return all relevant documents to the school for the 

attention of Mrs Lynn Torrance before noon on Wednesday 16th March. Interviews, are due to be held on 

Monday 20th March 2023. 

Wroxall Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We will ensure that all our recruitment and 

selection practices reflect this commitment. All successful candidates will be subject to Disclosure and Barring 

Service checks along with other relevant employment checks.  
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